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Dear AJC, 
 
This is to update you on the generous Grant you have awarded to us. 
 
We are so grateful for this gift you have given to us and thank you for choosing us as 
one of your awardees. This must be a very difficult challenge for you to do but we do 
thank you again. 
 
One of the principals uses for the money is our commitment to maintain the charges 
for our self-help groups we have here at the Centre, which we have everyday of the 
week. We charge a minimal £10 per session and would like to keep it at this price for 
at least the next two years, and with your help we can now do this.  
 
We also have Pastor Marco with his church group who now come in every Sunday 
afternoon for their service.  We have not charged them anything and sometimes they 
give us an offering but this is not every week, so again this grant has been incredibly 
helpful to us. 
 
The above formed part of our application although we also have many church groups 
throughout the week who have regular meetings which again, we do not charge 
anything for.  
 
Once again, many thanks for your support this year it has been invaluable to our 
ongoing ministry here at St Paul’s Centre. 
 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Suzanne Fowler 
on behalf of the St Paul's Committee 
 


